
 

 

COMMUNIQUE 08-2024 

CHANGEOVER TO VOLTANO 
 

 

 

There is still a great deal of concern and confusion over the proposed changeover.  The 
members of ResCom and others have been working tirelessly with Evergreen to obtain 
absolute clarity and to finalise all the outstanding concerns.  We will communicate with 
the residents as soon as all the matters are finalised. 

 

 

Best 

David Presbury 
Chairman 


